
TO:   Parks & Recreation Committee 
 
FROM:  Daniel Eick, Assistant City Administrator 
 
RE: Paul Bunyan Scenic Byway Information 
 
DATE:  April 5, 2024 
 

 
Summary 
 
Committee Member Arne has requested the Committee discuss information provided by 
the Paul Bunyan Scenic Byway as a follow up to Lynn Scharenbroich’s presentation to 
the City Council. 


